
HOUSE COMPETITION:

Next week is the official celebration of World Book Day, in order to prepare
students for this, the theme of World Book Day has been introduced.

Miss Scott has led assemblies telling students all about the exciting events
that will happen next week and promoting them to students. Reading is so
important for students personal development, for their progress and their
wellbeing. Please encourage reading with your son/daughter with the tips
below.

STUDENT LEADERSHIP

THIS WEEK'S THEME: WORLD BOOK DAY
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1st  

Nothing but the best

Welcome to the second newsletter of Half Term 4. Continuing from the launch of
the behaviour curriculum this week, we have been praising students
demonstrating respect for others and when students are not meeting the
standards we expect, reminding them of this and modelling how to show
respect. This week’s theme has been respecting staff.

Read
yourself

Student leadership is
important to us at Wellfield
Academy, this week started
with Hot Chocolate with Mr
Lewis for those prefects
having the most achievement
points for completing their
prefect duties.
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Give
books as

gifts

Visit the
local

library
together

Swap
books to

keep
costs
down

Encourage
your child
to carry a

book in
their bag

Have a
family

bookshelf

Read
together

Ask
questions

about
their

books

                     of Reading:

-Exercises the brain
-Develops creativity
-Improves writing skills
-Increases concentration
and focus
-Increases the ability to
emaphise with others
-Improves wellbeing

Ways to encourage your child to read:


